
Congratulations to the winners of the Villa Charities George Brown College Scholarship 
Award for the Architectural Technology Program.  

Villa Charities is excited to announce the winners of its inaugural Architectural Technology Program Scholarships at 
George Brown College. The Villa Charities Scholarship Program was launched in 2020 and made available to students 
who help further Villa Charities’ mission to enrich lives through experiences and services that honour Italian culture and 
heritage. 

Four awards of $2,500 were presented to Justin Horvath, Jackie Kemp, Artem Tekoutiev, and Kayleen Tosello, all of 
whom are enrolled in the 3-year architectural technology program at George Brown College, and are proud participants 
of a unique research project: Virtual Reconstruction of Lost Architectural Heritage in Abruzzo, Italy (Collaboration 
between College faculty, the Region of Abruzzo, Italy and the Ministry of Cultural Heritage & Activities, Italy). 

“Each of the award recipients submitted meaningful essays that articulated their passion for the field of Architecture 
and the importance of the applied research project in Abruzzo, Italy,” said Anthony DiCaita, President and CEO, Villa 
Charities Inc. “These students are to be commended for their hard work and I wish them all the best in their upcoming 
school year.” 

The Villa Charities Scholarship Program, in partnership with George Brown College, is funded by donations from 
community members like you. Please consider supporting this program and donate today. Your gift will have a 
profound impact on students, their education, and their future success. 

DONATE NOW 

For more information about the Villa Charities Scholarship Program, please visit villacharities.com or contact Cristina 
Costa, Director of Development, Villa Charities Foundation at ccosta@villacharities.com.  
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